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26th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next half term we have been given a wonderful opportunity for all of our key stage two 
children (Beech, Maple, Elm and Willow) to participate in an art project organised by The Arts 
Society, The Petworth Festival and the Chichester Festival Theatre, as part of the Chichester 
Season of Culture. 
 
On Wednesday 8th June and Thursday 9th June, our children will work with an artist and build a 
lantern, which we hope they will parade through the streets of Chichester on Friday 10th June. 
The parade will start at 6pm from Priory Park in Chichester and finish at the canal basin, at 
approximately 6.45pm. Therefore, it would be lovely if we could have some of our children in 
key stage two, to participate in this event. Parents, grandparents and siblings are welcome to 
walk alongside their children during the parade. Once the parade has finished there will be 
craft, performances and food at the canal. However, you are welcome to leave once the 
parade is over.  
 
If you are interested in participating, please could you email slt@petworthprimary.co.uk, so 
we know how many families will be attending.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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